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  20th Sept 2024      

            Being the best you can be. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we have certainly enjoyed the better weather and the sunshine at playtime.  

 

Harvest Assembly and Unity: 

On Wednesday 25th September the Rev Ros from St Steven’s Church will be leading our Harvest assemblies.   

To support our value of Unity we will be collecting food donations for the local food bank.  A list of food items needed 

by the foodbank was posted on class charts earlier in the week. Any food donations should be brought to the school 

office next week.   

 

Fibbersley Uniform Shop: 

Our uniform shop is being restocked and should be open for businesses soon as possible.  For families new to our 

school our uniform shop is open every other Friday after school and all uniform is free.  To support the shop please 

bring any unwanted uniform to the school office.    

 

Class Charts: 

Please contact the school office if you are still not able to access class charts.   

 

 

Have a great weekend 

 

Mrs Sugars 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the 
school’s communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via Class-
charts, telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional  
support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office each morning of their absence to record it. 

State their name, class number and the reason for absence.   

Please do not send absence message via class charts. 

 School Time: Start of the day-main gates open at 8.40am  and classroom doors will open at 8,45am.  School 

starts at 8.55am.  End of the day– main gates will open at 3.10am.  The school day ends at 3,15pm. No-one, 

including siblings under the age of 16 are allowed to drop off or collect children from school. Thankyou.  

To adhere to our school  policy , if your child has sickness or tummy upset, please keep them home for 2 

days from the last bout of illness.                           

 Medications/Inhalers 

Please bring any medications through to the school office. All medications/inhalers need to be in their    

original box, in date and labelled with the child’s name. Medicines purchased from pharmacy require a     

label printed at pharmacy with the child’s name on. A pupil medication form will need to be completed at 

each new term. 

 Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday  25th September                              Harvest Assembly in school– donations for the food bank please 

                                                                                  Reception Class– phonics work shop 9am (please go to your child’s class) 

  Thursday 26th September                                   Year 6 Maya Workshop 

 Friday 27th September                                         Uniform Shop 3.15pm– 3.30pm 

 Wednesday 2nd October                                      Flu Vaccinations—Reception to Year 6 

Friday 4th October                                                  Mr Dewar’s Class (Y1 1) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

Friday 11th October                                                Miss Shaw’s Class (Y5 1) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

 Wednesday 16th October                                      School photographs—(individual) 

Wednesday 23rd October                                           Parent consultation (2-6pm) 

 Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November       School closed—Half Term Break. 

Monday 11th November                                           National anti-bullying week 

 Thursday 21st November                                         School Photo’s—(family) 

Wednesday 4th December                                       Year 6  Residential to Culmington Manor                        

Friday 20th December                                                Last day of Term (School closes at 12pm) 

 

  Thursday 30th January                                              Young Voices at Birmingham Resorts World Arena. 



R1 Bentley & Isla 22 Khary & Lylah 43 Oliver & Ranvir 

R2 Pearl & Tay’veon 23 Joby & Amelia 51 Carter & Evie 

R3 Leo & Olivia 31 Anaiya & Riley-Jay 52 Hope Layla & Zak 

11 Dara & Serayah 32 Aisleen & Lexi 53 Jiya & Rosie 

12 Leo & Raynor-Mae 33 Kavish & Riley 61 Macey-Jai & Kielan 

13 Reuben & Sienne 41 Hayley & Toby 62 Jack & Harnoor 

21 Martin & Freddie 

 

42 Harfateh & Splendour 63 David & Lily-Mae 

Cove 

1 

Chester Cove 

2 

Kyan   

 

            Being the best you can be. 

    All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday. 

 

                                   

                    Our Fibbersley Stars for this week. 

                                 Well done to... 
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Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group. 

                         R 1  97%            1 2    96%            2 1  98%           3 1  98% 

 

                                             4 3   97%              53   97%      6 3   96%     

                                             

Our school target is 93%.  Attendance matters! 



 

 

     Helping our school to improve our outdoor play and learning. 

 

 

Parent kind – the charity that supports school PTAs - have teamed up with Asda, who is making millions of pounds available to 
donate to primary schools across the UK through their ‘Cash pot for Schools’ initiative – all you have to do is, opt in through 
the Asda Rewards app, choose our primary school and shop and scan in store or shop online at Asda.com, between 2nd Sep-
tember and 30th November 2024 

 

Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to our Primary school. Also, every time somebody opts in, Asda will give an 
additional £1 to the school Cashpot. Plus, it doesn’t stop there – Asda are also giving £50 to every school to get them started.  

 

The supermarket has joined forces with Joe Wicks to support the initiative – look out for the TV advert, radio ads and social 
media coverage 

 

 Asda does the rest, all money raised will be donated to schools to spend on the things they need the most, such as resources 
and equ 
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   We are a nut free school 

No nuts or snacks containing nuts, including Nutella 

and chocolate spread are allowed in school. This is 

for the safety of our pupils who have serious  nut  

allergies . 

Thankyou. 

Reminder 

It is important your child’s belongings are clearly labelled with their name.  

This includes Uniform, PE Kit, School Bag, Coat , Lunch boxes and drinks bottles. 

This is to insure that, when things get misplaced, we can return them to class and to 

the correct pupil. 




